
MEETING OF THE UNDERGRADUATE ACADEMIC ADVISING COUNCIL 
November 5, 2013  

8:00–9:30am 
Student Services Center – Multipurpose Room 

 
 
 

I. Networking & Continental Breakfast 8:00 – 8:20am 

II. Welcome - Barbara Sawrey 
Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Dean of Undergraduate 
Education 

III. Dr. Cheryl Anderson 
Co-chair of the Bachelor of Science in Public Health program 
 

IV. Professor Martha Lampland  
Director of the Science Studies Program  
 

V. Advising of Transfer Students Workgroup 
Jake Lacy - Dean of Advising, Warren College 

             Shannon O’Brien - Dean of Advising, Revelle College 
             Holly Proudfoot - Undergrad Program Coordinator, Mathematics 

 
VI. Wrap Up 

 

8:20 – 8:25am 
 
 
 
8:25 – 8:40am 
 
 
8:40 – 8:55am 
 
 
8:55 - 9:25am 
 
 
 
 
9:25-9:30am 

 
 
 

 
                             Mark your calendar for the next meeting and canned food drive! 
                                              Tuesday, December 3, 2013 - 8:00 – 9:30am 
              Bring your canned goods for donation and for one raffle ticket per canned good. 
                                                           Please no glass containers. 

 
 
 
 

 
Send ideas for future agenda items to the Agenda Committee (uaac-agenda-l@ucsd.edu) or 
AVCDUE ( avcdue@ucsd.edu ).    

mailto:avcdue@ucsd.edu

